
          
 
 
 
Phone:  6928 7191      
Fax:  6928 7254  
tarcutta-p.school@det.nsw.edu,.au                           
Principal:   
Mrs Fran Brown – 0429042505 
                                                                                         
WHAT’S HAPPENING TERM 3 2012 
TERM 3 2012 
SEPTEMBER 
20th – Performing Arts Evening at 6pm. 
21st – END TERM 3 
 
TERM 4 
OCTOBER 
8th – Students and Staff return for Term 4 
10th – P & C Meeting – 7pm 
16th – School Photos 
NOVEMBER 
2nd – Touch Football at Borambola 
8th – Playgroup meets at 10am – 12 noon 
21st – Year 6 Orientation Day at Kooringal H.S. – 10am – 2:30pm 
22nd – Year 6 Orientation Day at Wagga Wagga H.S. 
23rd – School Spectacular in Sydney – 6am start 
26th November – 7th December – Intensive Swimming lessons 
        at Borambola 
DECEMBER  
10th & 11th – 2 day camp at Borambola 
12th – Presentation Night 7:30pm 
 
 
Well here we are at the end of Term 3.  We would like to take 
this opportunity to thank everyone who has helped out during 
the Term.  On Friday we will say farewell to Mrs Edmunds who 
is finishing her five week prac.  We wish you all a safe and 
enjoyable holiday.  Remember all students return on Monday 
8th October. 
 
HATS  
With the warm weather and sunny days on the horizon, please 
ensure that your child has a hat with them at school each day.  
Our school policy of “NO HAT, NO PLAY” will apply to all 
students from tomorrow. 
 
PEANUT ALLERGY 
Please be aware that we have a student enrolled who experiences an extreme reaction to peanuts. As contact with 
peanuts is sufficient to cause the reaction, we are asking all people attending our school to consider the welfare of 
others and avoid bringing peanuts and peanut products to school.  
 
P & C MEETING 
Our next P & C meeting will be held on Wednesday 10th October at 7pm.  We look forward to seeing you all then. 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 
Mini Pizza – Bacon & Cheese - $1:50 

Cheese & Bacon Buns with canola spread - $2:00 
Lasagne - $2:50 

Pies - $2:00 
Prima - $1:00 

Orange Cruncha (icy pole) - $1:00 
Lunch order days are Mondays & Fridays  
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PLAY GROUP 
The next playgroup meets on the 8th November from 10am – 12 noon. 
 

Mad Art Dance Drama Night 
This will be held at Tarcutta Public School this Thursday 20th November 2012.  The evening will start with a shared 
casserole tea at 6pm and the evening’s entertainment will start at 7pm and finish at approximately 8:30pm. For 
catering purposes could you please complete the attached slip indicating the type of casserole you will be providing 
and return to school by Tuesday 18th September. Thankyou   
 
BIRTHDAYS  
Happy Birthday to Gabriella Hartnett who turns 11 on Saturday 29th September. 
 
PLAY GROUP AT TARCUTTA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Age 0 – 5 
Come and play... 
with the Riverina Murray Playscheme program run by Save the Children 
This free program provides supported playgroups for children and their parents or caregivers in a 
community setting. Come along and join in and meet new people, gain support and ideas. Babies, toddlers 
and preschoolers socialise as they play and learn in a highly interactive and fun environment. 
Dates: 8 Nov & 6 Dec 2012 
Time: 10am – 12noon 
Venue: Tarcutta Public School, Centenary Avenue  
Cost: Free 
For more information contact (02) 6971 3411 or nsw@savethechildren.org.au 
 
SCHOOL SPECTACULAR 2012 
We are booked to attend School Spectacular on Friday 23rd November 2012.  Last week permission notes where sent 
home.  We request that all of these notes be returned to school by the end of this week.  Also we were requesting a 
$20 deposit.  This needs to be paid when the note is returned. 
 

MERIT AWARD RECIPIENTS 
Lilly West – Writing sentences in class. 

Josh Angel – Concentrating well in class. 
Colby Hann – Great attitude towards Creative Arts & Dance. 

Kaitlyn Cook – Concentrating well in class. 
Rebekah Busch – Being a classroom leader. 

Cody Wolter – Practising hard to learn new music skills. 
 
 

TARCUTTA TOUCH ASSOCIATION 

Team Registration Night – 8th October 2012 

Competition starts 15th October 2012 – All players must be registered with a team. 

Tarcutta Auto Mini Touch Registration 

If any children wish to play Mini Touch which starts at 6pm on every Monday night during the competition, they 
need to be registered.  Registration can be done at the Tarcutta Post Office.  It will cost $10 per child.  If your child 
has previously played or been registered, you will only have to put their name on the Team Sheet and pay the $10 

fee.  If they haven’t played or previously been registered you will have to fill in a registration form and have a 
parent/guardian sign it and pay the $10 fee. 
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Stuart Busch & Gavin from 
the Police Department made 
a visit to our school.  All the 
students enjoyed the visit. 


